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October 1, 2012 
 
The Local 101 Executive Board voted to contribute $5,000 on behalf 
of the Employees Association to the campaign for Measure B. 
 
In addition, Council 57 of AFSCME, made up of many Locals like 101, 
contributed $500 on our behalf. 
 
As of September 30, EA has also raised $300 in personal contributions 
from our members. 
 
It’s not too late!  If you are able to contribute even $10 it will help! 
You can send your checks to any one of the EA officers.   
 

 
Other ways to help… 
Please consider taking one evening and come to the South Bay Labor 
Council to phone bank with us any evening or on the weekend—
whatever time you have to offer!  Contact Dave Matthews for 
information. 
 

Focus on the good work we do, let your family, friends and 
neighbors know…it’s about the work, NOT the leadership! 


